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April 2, 2024 
 
Dear Chargers,  
 
A solar eclipse will occur on Monday, April 8, 2024, starting around 2:00 PM and concluding 
around 4:30 PM. The eclipse will occur during our regularly scheduled school dismissal times. 
Students could be interested in looking at the eclipse due to it being out of the norm. It is 
important for students to wear proper eyewear if they are viewing the eclipse. Additionally, due 
to the effects of the eclipse, driving during the eclipse may influence drivers on the road. The 
safety of students is of the utmost importance.  
 
Since the eclipse will occur during our regularly scheduled school dismissal times, we will have 
an early dismissal on Monday, April 8, 2024. 
 

Elementary School:  12:20 PM 
Jr./Sr. High School:  12:40 PM 

 
After-school Activities will resume at 5:00 PM 

 
Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) has published Solar Eclipse Guidance. Also, the 
National Weather Service (NWS) in Binghamton has released a 10-minute Total Solar Eclipse 
Information Video which provides information on what to expect during the eclipse. Please visit 
the PDE and NWS websites for information on safely viewing the solar eclipse.  
 
Carbondale Area School District appreciates your continued support.  
 
With Charger Pride, 
 

 
 
Holly W. Sayre 
Superintendent of Schools 
Carbondale Area School District 
Follow me on Twitter @CASDSuperSayre 

https://www.education.pa.gov/K-12/SolarEclipse/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.gotostage.com/channel/6b13efa851c347bd9eacbe25b7ce7637/recording/2b5d914c781743b9a85f2ac41dbc47e5/watch
https://www.gotostage.com/channel/6b13efa851c347bd9eacbe25b7ce7637/recording/2b5d914c781743b9a85f2ac41dbc47e5/watch

